Steven Seee

From: George Hasapidis <ghasapidis@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 10:47 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support for H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shanley
House State Government and Elections Committee

RE: Support - H-5515

Dear Chairman Shanley,

| am writing to express my strong support of H-5515 because the right to vote is fundamental in our democracy and there
should be no arbitrary, meaningless barriers to this right, including the current requirement of registering 30 days before
the vote, which excludes people who have just moved to a new community.

| hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will pass H-5515.

Thank you for your consideration,

George Hasapidis
Foster, RI



